Thanks for attending the meeting on November 18th 2004. Thanks to Bawa Jee for hosting this meeting in his office.

The following people attended the meeting:

Pritpal Bansal

Jaspal Bawa

Amarjit Singh Birang (Bhai Sahib)

Charanjit Marwah

Sammie Riar

Sunpreet Singh

Dr. Gurpal Bindra Jee and Waryam Gulati Jee could not attend the meeting due to unavoidable circumstances.

Final building plans were presented to the committee by Sunpreet from Claude Berganza. There was one minor change to add another opening to the restrooms from the main entrance.

The plan was voted and was approved unanimously by all the committee members by show of hands. The committee did want to see some changes to the faced and the evaluation of the building. Pritpal will get an architectural opinion and quotes from sikh scholars from India for the model of the Gurdwara with in next two to three weeks.

Congratulations to the Sangat, we have a Gurdwara Building Plan in place.

The next meeting of the GBC will be held tomorrow, November 23rd at 6:00 PM sharp at Thomos & Betts office hosted by Mr. Jaspal Bawa. Mr. Dan Holland, The Builder from Christian Brothers Builders from Dyersburg, recommended by Dr. Bindra will attend the meeting to give us an cost estimate. MSSB sangat's goal is to do this building within \$200,000 plus soft costs.

We have to be prepared to fund raise about \$230,000 in fund raising and about \$2,000 a month to pay for moorage and other expenses.

Please plan to be there for the meeting.